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OKLAHOMA CITY – Operation Valentine delivered 250 roses this week to patients at the Oklahoma City
VA Medical Center as part of the National Salute to Veteran Patients Week.

Operation Valentine was led by Hall Estill legal secretary LeNora Allen, and the firm provided both financial
support as well as volunteer assistance on the project.

“The National Salute to Veteran Patients Week, observed Feb. 9-15, gives every American the chance to
thank veterans for their freedom by sending Valentines to VA medical facilities,” said Audrey M. Umhoefer,
public affairs officer for the Oklahoma City VA Health Care System.
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